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31 October 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We have arranged a trip to Bridgnorth Cinema for Years 5 and 6 on 9 November. We have a very exciting 

opportunity to watch a screening of Beauty and the Beast, a PG rated film. 

 

We will be leaving school after morning registration to walk to Bridgnorth Cinema, so please ensure your 

child is wearing an appropriate coat for the weather. School uniform must be worn. The trip will take place 

entirely within the school day. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. If you are in receipt of 

free school meals a packed lunch will be provided. We will all eat lunch at school on our return. 

Children should bring a bottle of water and a piece of fruit (if they require a snack) for the interval. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Coleman, Mr Steele, Mr Archer, Mrs Everington 

Class Teachers 

 

 


